
This Week’s Activities 
 

Sunday, May 26 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 

 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship, Joyful Noise Rehearsal 
New Member Class 

Monday, May 27 Memorial Day – Church Office Closed 

Tuesday, May 28 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Planning & Leadership Development Meeting 

Wednesday, May 29 
9:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Gentle Yoga 
Linus Group 
Handbell Choir/Worship Band Rehearsals 
Worship Choir Rehearsal, Beautiful Mess 

Thursday, May 30 
10:00 a.m. 
6:30 p.m.  

 
Feeding the Homeless at First Pres. Hampton 
Bible Study – Sweers, Stepping Stones 

Friday, May 31 
7:15 a.m. 

 
Men’s Prayer Group 

Saturday, June 1 
 

No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Sunday, June 2 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 
4:00 p.m.  

Graduate Recognition, Food Pantry Collection 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship, Joyful Noise Rehearsal  
Sunday School for All Ages 
KirkWood Youth Group (KYG) 
 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday May 26, 2024 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to Make Him Known to All 
 

 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org  
 

Pastor Chris Shearer 

pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com 

Please see the full church calendar online. 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com
https://kirkwoodpcusa.org/events/


Order of Worship 

 
 

 

Welcoming Each Other and Announcements  

4th Sunday Stewardship Spotlight – Your Time Joyce Armstrong 

Call to Worship and Opening Prayer  

Song “Great Things”  
“I Speak Jesus”  

Scripture Reading Psalm 102  

Response to Scripture  

Children’s Message Jeannine Scott 

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time 

Hymn #436 “We Are Your People”  

Anthem “Carry Me” 
Patricia Mock 

Worship Choir 

Sermon Let's Talk about the Church 
and Mental Health Pastor Chris Shearer 

Praying for those with Mental Health Struggles 

Solo “Abide with Me” 
arr. Cathy Moklebust 

Ann Brown, Handbells 
Mary Brown, Flute 

Song “Come As You Are”  

Congregational Prayer and Benediction  

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Linda B. 
Dominique C. 
Jerry D. 
Betty D. 
David and Ruth D. 
Anne E. 
Mike M. 
Wilma M. 
Don N. 
Art P. 
Kim R. 
Pat R. 
Hans S. 
Regine T. 
Ada W. 
Pepper W. 
  

Linda B.’s brother, Dan 
Jerry & Janet D.’s daughter, Jill 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Betty D.’s sister, Madelyn 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Al & Candee G.’s son 
Regina H.’s parents 
Cathy H.’s mom, Joyce 
Jeane H.’s husband, Stan 
Art & Jody P.’s daughter, Alise 
Bob & Christine P.’s son, Justin 
Kim R.’s father, Jim 
Tim & Amanda S.’s son, Sam 
Robin W.’s parents 
Lisa W.’s mother  

Sympathy to the family of Teresa Morrow (Jo Ann K.’s daughter) 

 

 
  

Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it in 

the Offerings & Prayer Requests box, call/email the church 

office, or type your prayer request when you Check In online 

and the request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm%20102&version=NIV


 

 

 

 

 Newlsetter Deadline – Please submit articles for the June Kronicle to Kathryn 

Kelchner at kroniclesubmission@gmail.com by 3pm TODAY, May 26th. 

 
 

 

 

On May 30th, we will be distributing lunches at 1st 

Presbyterian, Hampton.  We need about 4-5 people to meet 

at Kirkwood at 10:00 a.m. and make the bag lunches. We 

also need one more person to help give out lunches at 1st 

Presbyterian from 11:30 to 12:30. Please see Connie Barlow 

if you can help. 

 

 
 
Vet Meal Mission - You can help with this ministry by 
providing meals for 2 Vet homes (5 men in each home) 
every Monday.  (The meals can be homemade or 
purchased at a store/restaurant.)  Sign up in the Narthex 
or online by clicking here.  Contact Zora Parker or Gloria 
Griffin if you can help. 

 

Announcements 
 
 

We'll be holding a New Members Seminar TODAY, 5/26, at 11:00 a.m. in 

Pastor Chris' office. If you're interested in learning more about membership 

and what that means, please join us!  

 

 

The church office will be closed tomorrow, 

May 27th for Memorial Day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women's retreat 
Ladies, it's been a long time since we have had a women's retreat. Interested? We 
are looking at September (dates to be determined) in Sandbridge starting on Friday 
afternoon and running through Sunday afternoon. If you are interested, please 
complete the online form.  TODAY, May 26th is the last day to submit the form.    If 
we have enough interest, we will start the planning.  
Thank you, 
Christine Pregler & Connie Barlow   
https://bit.ly/KW_Womensretreat 

 

  
 
 
 

THEY’RE HERE! 
Would you like a flock of flamingos to appear in a loved 
one’s yard for 2 nights? Would you like insurance so that 
a loved one doesn’t get you? Well then please head to the 
fellowship hall after the service today and see April 
Mershon. They can help you with either or both options! 
Details on the bulletin board near the side entrance, the 
Kronicle, or April in the fellowship hall. Cash, checks, 
and credit cards accepted. 

 

mailto:kroniclesubmission@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849a5a62ea0f58-meals#/
https://bit.ly/KW_Womensretreat


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KirkWood Walking Group returns to the Noland Trail 

The KirkWood Walking Group will be returning 

to walk the Noland Trail at Mariners Museum 

Park in Newport News, VA on Saturday June 8 

at 9:00 am. This will be our final walk before 

taking a summer break. We are starting early 

to beat the heat. 

 

There are walking options for beginners all the 

way up to seasoned hikers. Nobody walks 

alone. There will be a gentle 1-2 mile option, 

a 3.5 mile loop option for the moderate hikers, 

and a challenging 5 mile trail option winding 

through the beautiful park. Nobody walks 

alone. We will meet in the first parking lot on 

the right just before you reach the actual 

Mariner’s Museum. 

Come join the fun and fellowship as we take 

in God’s beauty and fun while getting some exercise while talking to friends. 

If you have any questions, contact Janet Knight or Bruce Knight.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

This morning’s sanctuary flowers were donated by Mike & Kathy F. 

In Celebration of their 42nd Anniversary 

 

The baby bud vase is in celebration of the birth of Briggs Michael,  

great-grandson of Tom & Linda Briggs 

Each week, volunteers take the sanctuary flowers and make several small 

arrangements to be taken to the sick and shut in. The flower ministry fund 

has recently gone into the negative and we need donations.  You can 

dedicate flowers for a special occasion or in memory/honor of someone.  

If you would like to donate sanctuary flowers, you can sign up  online here 

(or call/email the office to sign up).  Flower arrangements are $35.00 per 

week.  You can pay online by clicking here or send a check with "Flowers" 

on the memo line. 

 

If you would like to volunteer to make flower arrangements after service 

on Sunday you can sign up at  online by clicking here.  If you are interested 

in visiting our sick and shut in and delivering the small arrangements, 

please contact Bill Gilbert. 
 

 

Graduate Recognition Sunday is 

next Sunday, June 2nd.  Join us in 

celebrating our high school and 

college graduates. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D45ABAA2CA5FE3-kirkwood
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z213/home
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040849A4AB2A1-kirkwood#/

